
 
 

1 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has come to our attention that the PE kit supplier Simmons and Sons is currently experiencing 

supply issues with the Strood Academy PE tops and shorts which your child will need to wear for all 

PE and Dance lessons. This supply issue is due to the high demand of orders that have been placed. 

We have been assured by Simmons that all orders will be delivered by Friday 8th September.  

 

If your child does not have the Strood PE kit due to this supply issue then the PE team politely 

requests that students bring the following:  

 

-​ Plain Black/White/Navy T-Shirt 

-​ Plain Black/Navy Shorts 

-​ Trainers  

-​ Students must not bring in hooded tops or any t-shirt/shorts with large motifs.  

 

If a student fails to bring in a suitable PE kit during this time, the Strood PE Policy will be followed and 

students will be asked to wear a spare kit. Refusal to wear this spare kit will result in removal from 

the lesson. We expect all students to be in Strood PE Kit as of Monday 18th September 2023.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to use the contact below.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr G Childs 

Subject Leader of PE  

 
 

 


